
Secretary:  Vote explanation.  Sen Boquist 
 

HB 2488 is well intended.  Limiting political contributions is probably 
appropriate.  However, the regulation of currency is restricted to the federal 
government under the U.S. Constitution.  Why this is suddenly a ‘state’ issue raises 
questions in its own right.  Special interests no doubt.  
 


